
Intimations: 

 

St. Ninian’s Friendly Corner is open on Tuesdays and Thursdays 11:00am – 

1:00pm in the Beith Hall (access from St. John’s Road and through the church). 

There is tea and coffee, biscuits, friendship, and a warm welcome for 

everyone. Drop in anytime. The church is also open on Tuesdays 11:00am – 

1:00pm for quiet reflection. 

 

The congregation will be saddened to learn of the recent passing of one of 

our members, Andrew Sim. Andrew’s Funeral Service will be held on 

Wednesday 6th August at 11am at Warriston Lorimer Chapel. Please remember 

Andrew’s family and friends in your prayers. 
 

Could any Elder that has not yet returned their OSCR Charity Information Form 

to the Office please do so as soon as possible. 
 

A date for your diary - The next Congregational Summer Lunch to be held on 

Sunday 24th August 2025 immediately after morning worship.  Tickets will be 

available nearer the time. 
 

The minister will be on annual leave from Saturday 12th July - Saturday 26th 

July (inclusive) and from Wednesday 6th August - Wednesday 13th August 

(inclusive).   Rev. Matthew Bicket will be leading worship on Sunday 13th & 

Sunday 20th July, and Rev. Graham Leitch will be leading worship on Sunday 

10th August. Pastoral cover will be provided by Rev. Jamie Griggs who can be 

contacted on 0131 316 4740 or JGriggs@churchofscotland.org.uk 
 

The Church Office will be closed from Friday 11th July until Wednesday 23rd July 

and will reopen at 9am on Thursday 24th July. 
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